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Sanger Branch Library Re-opens  

The Fresno County Public Library’s Sanger Branch will be open on Monday, September 
10th after undergoing a much needed remodeling. The renovation projects include 
upgrades to the doors, floors, restrooms, updated lighting and improving accessibility.  
The computer lab has also been relocated to an area where it’s in a direct line of sight 
of the staff so the staff can easily provide assistance as needed.    
 
All projects of this renovation were completed with the goal of safety, comfort and 
providing a user-friendly environment for the residents of Sanger and Fresno County. 
 
“We want to extend our heartfelt appreciation to the community for their patience and 
understanding during this renovation project.  We are proud to give the Sanger 
community their library back and look forward to serving the community in a newly 
renovated library for many years,” said County Librarian Kelley Landano. 
 
For more information about the Sanger Library, programs, services, and specific branch 
hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call Rocky Vang at (559) 600-6274. 
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